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I have been a responsible gun owner my entire life. Practice, teach, preach gun 

safety, handling,  knowledge, etc. With my child. My wife and myself are concealed 

carry permit holders. 

 This is not a law that will do anything to curb gun violence in our state but instead, 

restricts and endagers the thousands of us responsible Oregon residents and I 

strongly oppose this from moving forward with its very narrow passing back in 2022. 

 This is a direct violation of the second amendment in my eyes and completely 

irrational simply because criminals by definition don't follow the laws. 

 Please do not punish the overwhelming majority of responsible,  law abiding citizens 

because of the actions of few, non law abiding citizens while also putting myself,  my 

family, and others in increased danger, especially with the response time in our rural 

area to begin with. 

 Thank you~ 


